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2.3            Spring & Cap and Gown Picture Day

2.10          End of Term 3 Progress Report Period

2.13-17    Spirit Week

2.17          Unity Day

2.20          Presidents Day-No School

2.23          ASVAB Testing

        
   

PICTURE DAY IS ALMOST HERE!
Spring Semester and Cap and Gown Picture Day is
this Friday, February 3rd.  Spring pictures will be
from 9:00am-10:00am,  and Cap and Gown picture
will be from 10:00am-11:30am.  Pictures will be
available to order Friday afternoon.  A link will be
send out once the photography shoot is complete.  

We want to say a huge THANK YOU
to everyone who ate at MOD Pizza

during our Student Council
Fundraiser Night!  With your help

we raised $94.50!!  





Peoria Flex Academy 
Student Council 

P r e - O r d e r  y o u r  N e w  P F A  
T - S h i r t  N o w

J a n . 3 0 t h r u  F e b .  1 8t h t h

Scan the QR Code to Pre-Order 
or go to the link below: 
https://form.jotform.com/230244559053150



ATTENTION GRADUATES!!

HARD TO BELIEVE, BUT IT 'S TIME TO START PLANNING FOR GRADUATION!  IT 'S
RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER AND WILL BE HERE BEFORE WE KNOW IT.   

 
-CAP AND GOWN PICTURE DAY IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD IN THE LECTURE HALL
FROM 10:00AM-11 :30AM.  (CAP AND GOWN FOR PICTURES IS PROVIDED BY THE
COMPANY) A LINK FOR ORDERING PICTURES WILL BE SENT OUT FRIDAY AFTERNOON
ONCE THE PHOTOGRAPHY SHOOT IS COMPLETE. 



-YOU CAN GET A HEAD START AND ORDER YOUR CHILD'S CAP AND GOWN FOR
GRADUATION NOW!  JUST GO TO JOSTENS.COM AND FOLLOW THE PROMPTS TO
FIND OUR SCHOOL.  YOU CAN ALSO PURCHASE INVITATIONS FOR THE GRADUATION
CEREMONY, AND ALL KINDS OF FUN "CLASS OF 2023" MERCHANDISE!  

-BABY PICTURES! ! !   MS. YOUNG NEEDS A BABY PICTURE OF EACH GRADUATE.  YOU
CAN BRING IN A PHOTO FOR HER TO SCAN, OR YOU CAN EMAIL A COPY TO
MYOUNG@PUSD11 .NET.  JUST MAKE SURE TO PUT WHO THE STUDENT IS IN THE
SUBJECT LINE.  

- IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT GRADUATION, PLEASE REACH OUT TO MS.
YOUNG AT 623-412-5476 OR MYOUNG@PUSD11 .NET AND SHE WILL BE HAPPY TO
HELP.  





#MODIFIED 
WEDNESDAYS

STUDENTS WILL BE
RELEASED AT 12:20PM
EVERY WEDNESDAY TO

ALLOW FOR STAFF
PROFESSIONAL

DEVELOPMENT.  SEE
COMPLETE 

22-23 CALENDAR
BELOW

 ASVAB Testing will February 23rd in
the Lecture Hall from 7:30am-
11:40am.  If you would like to sign up
to take the test, please see Mrs. Deeg.

Do you or your child need to make an
appointment with Mrs. Deeg?  You
can do so by clicking the link below:

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calen
dar/MrsDeeg@pusd11net.onmicrosoft.c
om/bookings/

COUNSELOR UPDATES:

The end of Term 3 Progress Report Period is  February
10th.  Grades will be available on ParentVue starting
February 17th.  If you are not yet set up on ParentVue,
please stop by the PFA office and someone will be happy
to help!  

When your child is absent from school, please make sure
to call our attendance line, 623-412-5481, so they will not
be marked with an unverified absence. Per state law, we
are unable to change attendance codes after 24 hours.
 
If you have moved recently, or changed your phone
number, please stop by the front office so those changes
can be made to your child’s information.
 
If your student owes class fees for this term, please pay
them as soon as possible. The money is used for
classroom supplies. If you are not sure if you owe, please
contact the school office and we will be happy to look that
up for you, or email Ms. Young at myoung@pusd11.net

FROM THE FRONT OFFICE






